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Dear Teacher, 
  
On [April 19, 2006] we sent an email inviting you to take a survey on alternate 
assessment. To date, [33] teachers responded. If you took the survey, thank you for 
sharing your views. If you have not yet responded, we are contacting you with a 
reminder. We know this is a very busy time but we hope you will take the time to tell us 
what you think. 
 
Your answers are important and a summary of the survey results will be shared with your 
state education agency to describe how teachers view the alternate assessment. 
Remember, those who complete the survey will receive a thank you worth $25. 
 
TO TAKE THE SURVEY: 
• Please click on the internet link (see below) 
• Respond to the survey giving your honest perceptions about alternate assessment 
• Answer all questions and complete the survey 
• Click "DONE" when you are finished 
 
The link to the survey: http://www.surveymonkey.com/s.asp?u=175211958288 
 
QUESTIONS? 
If you have questions or need assistance in responding to the survey, please 
contact: 
• Dr. Todd Twyman 
• Voice (541) 346-1923 
• Email ttwyman@uoregon.edu  
 
 


